Verbick, Jim

From: ElJI SHIRAI <chiefshogan@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 5:25 PM

To: Verbick, Jim

Subject: Extension Request Nippon LLC

Common Council City Of
Madison 210 Martin Luther
King jr

Blvd. Madison,Wi.53703

| Would Like To Request 2 Month Extension To My
Class B Class C Liquor License That | Applied For. | Am Final Step Of Inspection Right Now. It Might Take Another 2-3
Weeks. It Can't Be Done Before 12/4/2018 As My Extension Expire Date. Thank

You
, Nippon
LLC 6654 Mineral Point
Rd. Madison,Wi.
53705 Eiji Shirai-

Owner




Verbick, Jim

From: Blackmore, Jim

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 9:11 AM
To: Verbick, Jim

Cc: 'ElJI SHIRAI'

Subject: RE: Nippon LLC(Sakura Restaurant)
Mr. Verbick,

I’'m sending this email as documentation to support Eiji Shirai’s request for an extension.

His Sakura Sushi & Hibachi restaurant has not opened yet, however, he is nearly ready for his pre-inspection
from PHMDC to release the Health hold on his Food & Drink license (LICFDD-2018-00739). They still need to
complete any remaining construction activities, final cleaning, and ensure all equipment is in operating
condition. Depending on his contractor, they may or may not be ready for the pre-inspection this week.

James Blackmore, RS, CPO | Public Health Sanitarian Il | jblackmore@publichealthmdc.com
Public Health Madison & Dane County | The Atrium - Village on Park, 2300 S. Park St., Room 2010
Phone: (608) 243-0320 | Fax: (608) 242-6435 | Facebook | Twitter

Healthy People. Healthy Places.

It is important to us to protect your confidential information. Please be aware that emails sent or received by Public Health-Madison & Dane
County employees are subject to open records requests and can be released to the public, unless there is an exception allowed by law. Thus, we
do not discuss your confidential information over email. We will gladly talk to you over the phone instead.

From: ElJI SHIRAI <chiefshogan@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 6:38 PM

To: Blackmore, Jim <JBlackmore@publichealthmdc.com>
Subject: Nippon LLC(Sakura Restaurant)

Hi, Jim. Can you send e-mail to Jim Verbick city of madison clerk ? He asked me some kind documentation to support my
extension request (e-mail from him below) but there is no documentation .( | sent request letter that I'm in process of

inspection now.) thank you

From: Verbick, Jim <JVerbick@cityofmadison.com>
To: 'ElJI SHIRAI' <chiefshogan@aol.com>

Sent: Wed, Nov 21, 2018 8:36 am

Subject: RE: nippon LLC

Good morning,

Submit a letter requesting the extension with any kind of documentation to support your request.

Sincerely,

Jim Verbick, Deputy Clerk

City of Madison City Clerk’s Office
City-County Building-Room 103,

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 53703
TEL: (608) 266-4601

FAX: (608) 266-4666FAX: (608) 266-4666
jverbick@cityofmadison.com




